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NSW Police Mounted Police Grooms – Industrial bans lifted 

Members placed bans on non-core duties on Monday 18 November in support of a pay claim. After 

discussions with NSW Police Force and members, it has been agreed to lift the bans from close of 

business today, Tuesday 19 November 2019. NSW Police has offered to meet with the PSA and Grooms 

to discuss the dispute. The meeting is tentatively scheduled for next Monday 25 November 2019. 

Members are accordingly directed to resume normal duties from 6am, tomorrow, Wednesday 20 

November 2019. 

The union congratulates all members on showing your determination to achieve fair pay by implementing 

these bans. 

Your industrial staff 

Andrew Wright Industrial Officer  

andrew.wright@psa.asn.au  

0490 498 784 

Roland Harris Organiser 

rharris@psa.asn.au 

0438 402 503  
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